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Registration 
The Councilors have started meeting with each grade level as we prepare for class registration for next year. 
They went through all of the requirements that students will need to graduate. They also highlighted many of 
the electives that we offer as students look to their area of interest. Later this week, students will be selecting 
the classes they want for next year. This is very important as we work to offer the number of sections that 
students request. When students later ask for schedule changes this becomes very difficult.  
 
Career Fair 
We have a group of teachers that are working to put together a job fair scheduled for April. There are many 
logistics that go into setting this up. Earlier this year they surveyed students as to their interests and are 
working hard to get people from the different fields to come in and speak to students about their experiences in 
those job fields. Along with this they are setting upa college fair where students will get exposure to a variety of 
colleges and training opportunities.  
 
Kindness/ Respect  Retreat 
A number of our students were asked to be group leaders for the 4th grade kindness retreat, and earlier this 
year for the 9th grade respect retreat. I have heard great things about how our older students were tremendous 
leaders and role models during these retreats. Thank you to those students who gave their time on these days.  
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